
 

The Peebles FFA Chapter has been working hard all summer on the 

school garden. We have harvested large amounts of tomatoes, peppers, 

cucumbers, and blackberries. All of the produce have been donated to 

the By His Hands Food Pantry and the school cafeteria.  

 

                                                                                                               

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 



 

On Monday, August 21, 

2017 the Peebles FFA 

Chapter hosted a back to 

school night to encourage 

incoming FFA members to 

get excited about partici-

pating in chapter activi-

ties this year. The officer 

team decorated the room 

and brought in refreshments to offer to the visiting students 

and parents.  The visiting time was from 4pm until 7pm.  Many 

incoming FFA members visited the agriculture room to learn 

about the in class experience, as well as the FFA part of agri-

culture classes. The FFA officers served as hosts to the Ag 

room and ambassadors to the Peebles FFA Chapter. They 

helped to welcome parents and students a like, had the 

chance to talk one-on-one with individuals about the FFA pro-

gram and all that it entails. All in all, back to school night was 

a success and the incoming students are looking forward to 

their year in agriculture education and FFA!  

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 



 

 The 2017 - 2018 Peebles officers have been working 

very diligently to prepare for the school year. The officers 

have had numerous meetings to set up the classroom and 

make plans for the upcoming school year.  

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 


